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December 9, 2015 

 

 

 

ERRATA TO NOTICE GRANTING PAYMENT ARRANGEMENT 

 

 

 

Re: In the Matter of a Penalty Assessment against Old Town Construction LLC in the 

Amount of $1,000, Docket D-150721 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On November 25, 2015, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a Notice Granting Payment Arrangement (Notice) in the above docket.  

The Commission has subsequently become aware of an error in the Notice. This errata notes 

and corrects the following errors: 

 

The Notice states an incorrect year as the payment due dates and states a due date of 

February 15, which is an observed state holiday. The correct 2016 due dates are as follows: 

 

Original Due Date Corrected Due Date Amount 

December 15, 2015 No change $333 

January 15, 2015 January 15, 2016 $333 

February 15, 2015 February 16, 2016 $334 

 

 

 

 

 

GREGORY J. KOPTA 

Director, Administrative Law Division 

 


